
                     

 
 

 

                                          
                     

                                                           
 

Bank of Guyana Upgraded Five Thousand Dollar Currency Note
The	Bank	of	Guyana	will	be	issuing	the	upgraded	$5000	note	shown	below	on	December	20,	2022.		

The	current	note	will	remain	legal	tender	and	can	be	used	simultaneously	with	the	upgraded	note. 

Upgraded Note
          FRONT        BACK

                                          Please keep this flyer for	future	reference	
																																																																																								For	more	information	please	visit	our	website	

	
	

															
											call	us		on	226‐5562	Monday‐Friday	8:00	am‐	4:30	pm 

1	Avenue	of	the	Republic	
Georgetown		
Guyana	

   www.bankofguyana.org.gy

     FRONT       BACKCurrent Note

 

What to look for	
1. The removal of the DualTrackTM thread from   
the back of the note and replace it with PulsarTM 
color shifting feature at the front of the note. This 
5mm wide, color shifting thread from gold to green 
with dynamic movement.  

 
2. The removal of the Holographic Stripe and 
replace it with SPARK® Live Truspin feature at 
the front of the note. The design around the Jaguar 
when tilted shifts from gold to green and the 
double circle moves. 

The Bank of Guyana would like to remind the public that counterfeiting of 
currency is a serious criminal offense. The possession of counterfeit notes 
carries a maximum sentence of fourteen years in jail while production of 
counterfeit notes carries a life sentence. 

Consequences for 
counterfeiting currency	
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